
Be Part of the Band
Be Part of the Orchestra

● Students entering 4th or 5th grade for 2022-2023 may join.
● Watch this slideshow to learn more!
● Register here. Registration is open.

● Students currently enrolled in 4th grade band or orchestra 
DO NOT need to re-register.

Contact Mrs. Cardillo with Band questions.

Contact Mr. Spendley with Orchestra questions.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1u3aX216axhovew4GXEe9gXkpsd4_GxqZcssybDhExLA/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUWZSSQiFIWBrK7B5LLRevaypJXT0xQGtVoLjn_evmjJiDbA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:katie.cardillo@motsd.org
mailto:christopher.spendley@motsd.org

